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Dear Appropriator letters are a primary way that members of Congress show their support for
individual budget items. MLA has sent letters to Senator Gary Peters , Senator Debbie
Stabenow , and Repre
sentative Elissa Slotkin
. Click the button below to contact your members of Congress, and ask them to sign the Dear
Appropriator Letters to #Fundlibraries!

  TAKE ACTION TO #FUNDLIBRARIES
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